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Pharmaceutical corporations should NEVER be granted indemnity for the production of 
any pharmaceutical product, especially vaccines. 

Indemnification has created an incentive for risk-taking in the pharmaceutical industry 
which is not aligned with the fundamental principles of medicine. Where indemnity 
exists, it is human nature to take larger risks, whether it be a conscious decision or 
subconscious, the outcomes are poor. All companies work for shareholders first and it is 
profits that motivate their actions. People should always be put before profits.

However, people were not put before profits in the case of the Covid-19 ‘vaccines’. The 
People of Australia were not asked if they wanted to be guinea pigs or lab rats for these 
large foreign corporations to experiment on.

In contravention of the Nuremberg Code 1947, the Australian people were not informed 
of potential harm or side-effects that could be caused by the Covid-19 ‘vaccines’ and 
their consent was not asked for. Instead, their livelihoods were threatened if they did not 
accept the ‘jab’. Nor were the People of Australia informed of the fact that the Covid-19 
‘vaccines’ had not been properly tested. They trusted that the government and the 
Therapeutics Goods Administration to do their job by ensuring public safety, but sadly, 
as the 139,000 (that we know of) adverse reactions, including a quite a number of 
deaths attest, this was not the case.  

To add insult to injury, it was discovered that due to the government signing Indemnity 
Agreements with these wealthy foreign multinational corporations who made billions of 
dollars from Australian citizen’s suffering and deaths, that there was no redress. They 
were injured, or lost loved ones, and no one was held responsible.

Granting indemnity for any pharmaceutical product means the People of Australia watch 
as the government hands over a blank cheque to these foreign pharmaceutical 
conglomerates. They walk away with even more cash while the Australian people 
remain sick (or dead) with the after-effects of these experimental pharmaceutical 
‘vaccines’.

The Australian Government needs to ensure, and guarantee to the Australian People, 
that no future indemnities be granted by the Commonwealth in relation to the use of 
‘vaccines’. This bill will limit financial and legal risk to the Commonwealth and aid in the 
restoration of trust in medicine, which, at this moment is sadly lacking, as is the 
Australian people’s trust in the government of Australia.

The Australian Government is going to have to work very hard to regain even a 
modicum of trust of the people of Australia.
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